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Knox County Senior Centers to Open with Limited Programming 

 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—All six Knox County Senior Centers will re-open at their regularly scheduled hours 
beginning, Monday, April 5, 2021, though programming will be limited due to COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
Available activities will include informative classes, arts and crafts groups, trivia, and book clubs. 
Computer labs and equipment in fitness rooms will be available as well. All visitors are encouraged to 
check with their Center for information on how to pre-register for activities.  
 
Exercise classes will resume as instructors become available. 
 
Senior Center staff will continue to present a robust variety of virtual programs for those not yet ready to 
return to in-person activity. A full listing may be viewed here. 
 
“The pandemic has been hard on everyone, especially our seniors,” said Knox County Mayor Glenn 
Jacobs. “Our Senior Center Staff has done an incredible job keeping patrons connected and engaged, but 
we know some are eager to get back to the Centers and resume in-person activity. While we are pleased to 
be able to offer the option to those who want it, there will be lots of reminders about following the Five 
Core Actions and taking responsibility for assessing personal safety.” 
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